
Hello,
I hope that you have had a lovely week.

A fantastic achievement!
Congratulations to Darcey and Ralphie who completed a
sponsored abseil to raise money for Living without Abuse.
We are so proud of your courage and contribution to community.

Leicestershire Dyslexia Association.
Wednesday 18th June at 7.00 pm Doors open to view information 
and resources: 6.45
Business meeting: 7.00
Talk and question time: 7.30
More information attached below.

Please find below a link to access free mental health courses for parents.
Free wellbeing online courses in Leicestershire – inourplace
More information attached below.

A huge well done !

We want to say a huge well done to the Year 6 children for their excellent attitudes and effort in their 
end of Key Stage 2 assessments. They have all worked really hard and should be so proud of 
themselves for how they approached the tests. 

A big thank you to all of the staff involved – we appreciate the time and dedication that you put into 
preparing the children and supporting them to strive for excellence. Also, a massive thank you to the 
parents for their support in preparing the children for the tests!

Have a good week,
Miss Rebecca Smith.

Date: 16/05/25

Principal:

Miss Rebecca Smith

Issue: 31

Enquiries: office@knighton-tmet.uk 

Search: KnightonTMET https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Lansdowne – Sukhmani, Emily, Leo, Kyrell, Neive, Joanna, Juana.
Richmond – Dania, Mariam.
Hughenden – Amelia, Ava, Becky, Isaac, Lano, Timmy, Eloise, Millie.
Macaulay – Haneefah, Laura, Levi, Malakai, Uloaku, Nusaybah, Bella, Connor.

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Finourplace.co.uk%2Fleicestershire%2F&data=05%7C02%7CRMeade%40knighton-tmet.uk%7C424904d5444e435544d108dd939605e2%7C5164057721a14ce38bc85bb90cabad75%7C0%7C0%7C638828995353368445%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HRFwVE4Pow6ghFXoPXnNDkMhahdkf7gqNolFXLiUrE8%3D&reserved=0


Be Kind. Work Hard. Strive for Excellence. 

Date: 16/05/25 Principal: Miss Rebecca SmithIssue: 31

Search: KnightonTMET 
https://twitter.com/knightontmet

Please make sure that you follow us on X 
formerly known as Twitter to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your 
children are up to whilst in school!

Friday 23rd May – Colour Dash.
26th May till 30th of May - Summer 
Half Term.
Tuesday 10th June – Summer Disco.
Wednesday 18th June – Sports Day 
@ Saffron Lane Stadium – details to 
follow
Friday 20th June – Summer Fair 2pm 
– 3pm
Wednesday 9th July – Picnic in the 
Park 

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Resilience – The ability to recover from 
difficulties and to try again.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

A huge congratulations goes 
to Macaulay class, for 
amazing attendance and to 
Lothair class for excellent 
punctuality this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 91.18
Bloomfield 95.94
Macaulay 98.15

Lansdowne 96.27

Richmond 94.53
Hughenden 90.91

Lothair 90.88

Whole 
School 

Attendance 
94.01

COLOUR DASH THIS FRIDAY.
Don’t forget your sponsor form and 
sponsor money if you are taking part in 
this Fridays colour dash.

https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://twitter.com/knightontmet
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/




Leicestershire Dyslexia Association.

40th Anniversary Annual General Meeting Speaker: Arran Smith, LDA 
Chair.

‘Using Assistive Technology to Empower Learners’.

Wednesday 18th June at 7.00pm
Doors open to view information and resource: 6.45

Business meeting: 7.00
Talk and question time: 7.30

Venue: Stoneygate Baptist Church
315 London Road LEICESTER. LE2 3ND

Parking available but limited, so come early!

Admission free, donations to our work welcome. Booking not 
required. Refreshments available. 

Background Information.

Arran Smith was diagnosed as dyslexic aged nine and later attended 
the Saturday Teaching Workshop run by the LDA. He worked his way 
up from student to computer tutor and is now Chair of the LDA. In 
2009 Arran was awarded the British Dyslexia Association’s Young 

Achievers’ award for his work as a volunteer with the LDA and he then 
became involved in the work of the BDA, first as a volunteer and later 

as Membership Development Officer. Arran has also worked with 
other charities in roles covering development and operational 

management. He now runs his own consultancy business, the LVA 
Group, which supports other businesses and charities, and he also 
runs the SEND Group, a company which helps to raise awareness of 
dyslexia and offers training webinars and consultancy in all areas of 

SEND within the educational community.

For further information, please contact: Fiona Hossack on 0116 
2415153 or email: fionah@ldadyslexia.org.uk
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